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BIG THANK YOU to water users for conserving water at our flat 
rate this summer.  It has proved to be susccessfull and we are proud 
of the way our city looks with pretty green grass and clean yards. 
Please be responsible water users; use only what you need and 
conserve where you can. Due to continuing increase in operation and 
maintenance costs, the city water and sewer charges will be increased 
by 3 percent, which amounts to approximately $2.18 more per month 
beginning October 1.  

ECLIPSE 
 Because our water system works over a cell signal, and due to possible disruptions in service, 
we ask that you not water lawns from Saturday evening, August 19th to Monday evening 

August 21st.  This would allow conservation of water in case of an emergency. 
Also we would appreciate anyone who still uses a landline telephone, and who would be willing 

to allow  people to use your phone for emergencies in the event that we loose our cell phone 
service during that time, please register with Robert Strange who is compiling a list of those 

landline numbers. You may contact him at 208-569-6515  or email at  k7res@juno.com  
Please see the information on the back of this newsletter. 

Taking place during August, the TREES overhanging the roadways 
and right-of-way’s will be pruned to provide 18-20 feet of clearance 
over the road surface. This will provide better vision at intersections 
plus prevent damage when tall vehicles such as plows and school 
buses use the road. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation 
as we complete this project. 

Traffic safety is still an 
issue in the city.  Please obey all
traffic control signs. discuss this with 
your household members. Be aware of the 
upcoming harvest season and the extra 
traffic on our roads. 

mailto:k7res@juno.com
https://olfschool.wikispaces.com/Class+4A
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/



